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Dear Customer, 
 
R&R Climate is no longer providing HVAC services to our customers. We want to thank you 
for your support over the years and introduce you to Woodstock Heating & Cooling. 
Woodstock is excited and ready to jump in and support all your future HVAC needs. As a 
small family-operated business for over a decade, it was important that we left our 
customers with the same level of integrity and service that we strived so hard to 
provide. We have certainly found that in Woodstock Heating and Cooling. Combine this 
with their substantially higher level of production, and we are confident that their service 
will exceed that of our own. 
 
In the upcoming weeks and months, should you require our services, rest assured a 
Woodstock Heating & Cooling professional will be available to assist you and you will 
continue to receive the consistently high-quality service you have come to expect. 
 
We truly appreciate your business and Woodstock Heating & Cooling looks forward to 
servicing your heating and cooling needs in the future. Should you have any questions or 
concerns for the Woodstock team, please do not hesitate to contact us at 815.338.0282. 
 
The R&R Climate Team & Woodstock Heating & Cooling Team 
 
 

R&R Climate is Partnering with Woodstock Heating & Cooling! 


